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DATE October 1, 2018 
 
FROM Naomi Engstrom 
1201 Boonville Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
 
Thank you for creating combined districts and for the involvement of Michael Bakaer 
International in creating proposed changes to the code. For our neighborhood, it has been an 
affirmation that the County, when treading new ground has done its due diligence in allowing 
citizens to express their feelings. 
 
We do not want (for many already aired reasons) to be afflicted with a commercial growing 
operation in an established, close knit community. 
 
Once decided, it will either save or destroy our little neighborhood.  
 
We are hoping that you will respect the wishes of your citizens and approve the Boonville Road 
-Woodyglen CPCD. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Naomi Engstrom 
1201 Boonville Road (The family home since 1970 and my home since 1976) 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 


